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PRESS RELEASE – SULPHUR HERITAGE 

FARMERS MARKET 

 

 
Road closures will occur at the following location Saturday, October 29th, 2022, 

from 8:00 am to 2:00 pm in conjunction with the Sulphur Heritage Market. 

 

- South Ruth Street will be closed at the Pecan Street intersection.  

 

Road closures are required for the Sulphur Heritage Farmers Market. This will allow for 

food trucks to be parked down South Ruth Street. The street will be reopened at 

approximately 2:00 pm.  

 

 


